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The Culcairn LHAC would like the committee to consider the following matters:  

1. The lack of transferability of patient details between the NSW and Victorian health systems 

(if a patient is transferred from Culcairn to Albury, separate paperwork is required due to 

cross boarder movement)  

2, Greater use of the Culcairn MPS by Albury Wodonga Health  

3, Increased staffing to enable vacant aged care beds to be utilised at the Culcairn MPS. 

Since the opening of the new MPS facility the additional aged care beds have sat vacant for 

approximately 3 years.  

 

  

Thankyou for taking the time to consider the above. 




